
L L N E  S E R V I C E  C O M M M I T T E E   

 
S e r v i c e  I n i t i a t i v e :  

Outreach to Public Libraries 

The LLNE Service Committee is sponsoring a book drive to benefit public libraries in 
New England. The Service Committee has developed wish lists for each of the NE states. 

L L N E  S E R V I C E  C O M M M I T T E E   
H T T P : / / L L N E . O R G / C O M M I T T E E S / S E R V I C E /   

We will collect donations through the end of 2014.  New books are preferred, but 
recently superseded editions withdrawn from your own library's collections are also  
welcome. Monetary contributions to purchase books are appreciated too–checks may be 
made payable to LLNE (note in the memo: Public Libraries Book Drive). 

In the interest of promoting access to the law and legal information, and guided by the 
Public Libraries Toolkit Collection Guidelines issued by AALL’s Legal Information     
Services to the Public–Special Interest Section, we have developed the following wish 
list for a mini-collection of law books specific to the state of New Hampshire: 

(1) Nolo’s Essential Guide to Divorce (4th, 2012) 

(2) Every Dog’s Legal Guide (7th,2012) 

(3) The Legal Answer Book for Families (2nd, 2014) 

(4) 101 Law Forms for Personal Use (9th, 2013) 

(5) Black’s Law Dictionary (9th, 2009) 

(6) Plan Your Estate (11th, 2012) 

(7) The Bluebook (19th, 2010) 

(8)  New Hampshire Divorce Handbook (2nd, 2007) 

(9)  New Hampshire Practice & Procedure Handbook (2014) 

(10) Practical Guide to Divorce in New Hampshire (1st, 2012 supp.) 

(11) New Hampshire Landlord and Tenant Law Annotated (2012-13) 

(12) New Hampshire Special Education Law Manual (5th, 2009) 

Once this mini-collection is assembled, we will donate it to a public library in New 
Hampshire. If we are fortunate enough to have duplicate copies, we will select other   
libraries in that state to receive a book donation. 
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Questions?  Please ask any Service Committee member or contact Catherine Biondo, 
Committee Chair, at c.biondo@neu.edu. 


